
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Temporary interruption to 
water service 

Further to Oberon Councils ongoing commitment to water quality, 
Stage 1 of Council’s Filtration Membrane Replacement program at the 
Oberon Water Treatment Plant will be carried out from  
05 – 09 June 2023.  

Stage 2 will be undertaken between 19 – 23 June 2023. Upon 
completion of this second stage the water treatment plant will return 
to full production. 

Please note during the above listed dates, it is requested that residents 
and businesses reduce, where possible, water consumption as the 
Water Treatment Plant will be operating at half capacity.  

Residents and businesses will still have water during this time. 
Council’s contractor will be undertaking the works between approx. 
8:00am – 5:00pm daily.  

Council apologises for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience 
during this essential work. Services will return to normal as quickly as 
possible. 

 
General Manager 
Gary Wallace  


